Vol. 11, Issue 6, November 5, 2018

"B"e "M"ith It Bulletin Bierbusse Wolinski 6th Grade News

Pictured Rocks National Lakeshore Permission Slip

The next payment of \$50 is due **now**. If you are fundraising you do not need to make the next payment. If you have any questions about your trip balance, please email pdatsko@chatfieldschool.org.

Box Tops Wanted!

Please send in your box tops to your child's homeroom teacher with their teacher's name labeled on the bag.

Thanksgiving Break

Sixth grade staff would like to wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving filled with love and blessings! Our break is scheduled for Wednesday, November 21-Friday, November 23.

Wreath, Garland, Grave Blanket & Cedar Rope Fundraiser Opportunity

Sixth grade students have the opportunity to participate in this fundraiser beginning October 26 and **ending this Friday, November 9**. No late orders will be accepted.

Report Cards

Report cards will go home this Friday. Please sign and return your child's report card envelope.

Skyward

Please check Skyward weekly to stay current with your child's progress in all academic subjects. Please make sure to check to see if your child has any missing assignments. We appreciate your support!

Ecosystems Test

We have a science test for our Ecosystems unit of study scheduled for Monday, November 19. We will distribute a study guide on Friday, November 9. We plan to spend time in class discussing strategies for how to study for a test. Students will need to set aside time at home to review their materials and note cards.

Mrs. Bierbusse: (810) 538-1726 or e-mail: jbierbusse@chatfieldschool.org

Mrs. Wolinski: (810) 538-1725 or e-mail: awolinski@chatfieldschool.org



Check out our photos link posted on the sixth grade web page at www.chatfieldschool.org!



